










Your Name: Heather Symes 
Your e-mail address: hsymes82@gmail.com 
Subject: Support the BOE Budget 
Message: 
I am writing to you in support of the BOE budget. With the budget failing at referendum, 
I know that there will have to be cuts made to the budget. I am asking for the reductions 
to be minimal. I believe that most expected the budget to pass and have gotten 
complacent. 

While I know you do not have line item authority, giving guidance to the BOE would be 
helpful. It will show the community that there was a lot of thought and homework done 
instead of just throwing out numbers and percentages. 

I still support the BOE budget as presented by Mr. Melillo and do not wish to see any 
cuts. 

Thank you, 

Heather Symes 
6 Lake Rd, Newtown 
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